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It is time for the September meeting of SFAMI. We hope you all will 

be able to attend and bring a friend from our profession if you can. 
 

                      
The September 2016 meeting of SFAMI will be held on Tuesday, 

September 27th, at Broward Health Medical Center located at 1600 

South Andrews Ave, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33316.  The meeting will be in 

the Boca room, West Wing.  
 

Directions: Take I-95 to the Davie Blvd. exit and head east to Andrews 

Ave. Turn south on Andrews Ave and the hospital is on the east side of 

the street. Parking is available in the parking garage in front of the 

hospital. 
 

    DINNER 
 

We will meet in the lobby at 5:30pm.  Dinner will be sponsored by 

Med-Labs Siemens. 
 

                                BUSINESS MEETING 
 

The business meeting will be held immediately following dinner.                      
 

 

                                  TECHNICAL PRESENTATION 
 

The technical presentation will be an Introduction to MRI and will be 

presented by Med-Labs Siemens. 

 
                                              RSVP 
 

Remember to RSVP to the Secretary/Treasurer at 

rmorris@browardhealth.org by no later than 12:00 Noon on Monday, 

September 26th, so that we can be sure we have enough food ordered. We 

hope to see you there.  (REMINDER---DO NOT reply to the SFAMI g-

mail address) 
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